
 
 
 
 
 

January 17, 2021 
 

Welcome to Elliott Heights! 
  

We are glad to welcome each of you to our worship service today. We 
trust you will be encouraged and edified as you worship with us. 
 

Our Service is live on Facebook at 10:00am or can be accessed later as 
the recording remains on our Facebook page.   
 

Those Without Internet……………………………………………….. 11:30am  
Those without internet can pre-register and watch our recorded 
service in the church auditorium.  According to Code Grey guidelines, 
we can accommodate no more than nine attendees per recorded 
service. 
 

Kids’ Church (JK to Grade 5) 
 

Will start up again once Hamilton is no longer considered a “Grey Zone”. 
 

Tuesday January 19th  
 

Prayer Service…………………………………………………………………….. 7:00pm 
 

Join us for our weekly Prayer Service; a time of weighing Sunday’s 
sermon, and then transitioning to a time of prayer.  You can join us 
online through “Zoom”.  
 

Church Office Hours 
The church office will be open on Monday and Thursday this week.  If 
you need to stop by the church, please call first to make sure 
someone is there. 
 

Being United as One Body 
While Hamilton is in the “Grey Zone”, a number of our church family 
live alone and will be experiencing a quieter New Year than usual.  
Please pray for them, and join us by reaching out to them via email or 
phone to see how they are doing. 

 

Looking Ahead 
 

Grace Groups 
Grace groups will be put on hold until the lockdown is over.  
   

The Pursuit: United in Prayer………………………  Starting February 1st  
 

• Starting February 1st, we will begin 30 Days of Focused Prayer.   
Each day, we will have an opportunity to be united in praying, 
as an email will be sent to you with a specific prayer focus 
with scripture to reflect on.  For those who would prefer a 
hard copy of our “30 Days of Focused Prayer”, please email 
the church (ehbc@rogers.com)  

• Starting February 1st, we will have experiential prayer stations 
within the church building.  After 15 days, new experiential 
prayer stations will be made available.  These stations will be 
available whenever the church office is open.  Pre-registration 
is required. 

 

Larch After School Ministry 
Creative Writing Volunteer Needed 
Volunteers needed (starting in January) to support the students in 
writing their story through the online “Google Meets” program.  If 
you are interested in volunteering, contact Don and Rebecca at 905-
388-5212. 
 

Fundraising:  Opportunity to Support Larch 
Needing funds to help replace the $20,000 shortfall due to COVID-19 

a) Hero Burgers: 50 dollar gift certificates available for the price of 
35 dollars or 100 dollar gift certificates available for the price of 
70 dollars.  The restaurant is located in Toronto, Brampton, 
Etobicoke, Mississauga, Milton, Oakville and Burlington.   

 

b) Sponsorship:  If you know of someone or an organization who 
would like to sponsor the Larch After School Ministry, please 
email Don at LASP@rogers.com 

 

c) Book Fundraiser:  The 2019 & 2020 books that have Larch’s 
students’ published stories are available for $8.00 a copy.  
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